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9th rebrusry, 1948,

Dear Mr. Kruhoffer,
8.8. "CLARA",

Referring to copenhagen Report No.12323, it s
noted that the Owrners have requested leave to omit the
additional bilce suction on the starboard 8ide of the engine
room asked for in the Secretary's letter dated 10.6.47.

You will note from our official reply that we
camot accede to this request and T felt it would be helpful

vessel listing to starboard, a serious econdit *0uld devel op. L
Tt would be quite sufficient for our purpose if a direct
suction were fitted from the mainkngine driven pumps, similar —

to the one already on the port side, the two suct ions beling
controlled by a change coclk,

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,
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Ce He Kr{ﬁmffer, ESq.,
COPENHAGEN.
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